
April 18, 2023

Dear Residents,

We had a wonderful response from the community to volunteer to
assist in any way on Election Night. We have 4 residents who will be
assisting at the Check In Table, which will free up the Argus
employees to count ballots.

In addition, we will have a Committee Sign Up Table as you enter.
Please consider joining a committee or suggesting a new committee
that we have not thought of. We are hoping for a lot of involvement in
the upcoming year!

Enclosed you will find a copy of the Minutes from the 2022 Annual
Meeting for your review.

Don’t forget to check out the Community Newsletter that was sent out
yesterday.

Regards,

The River Wilderness of Bradenton Foundation, Inc.

Enc: 2022 Annual Board Meeting Minutes 
Minutes from the 2022 Annual Meeting
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